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About the Safety Confirmation System 
 

・The university is operating a Safety Confirmation System in order to confirm the safety status 

of all our students in the event of a large-scale disaster such as an earthquake, etc. For 

example, if an earthquake measuring upper 5 or more on the Japanese intensity scale occurs in 

the Greater Tokyo Area or Kanagawa Prefecture, this system will immediately and automatically 

send out a safety confirmation email. If you reply to the email, the university will be able to 

confirm your safety status. 

 

・This safety confirmation email will be sent out to your personal email address registered with 

UCARO. If your personal email address has changed, please notify us of the new one immediately 

via the "Kyomu Web" from "Port Hepburn" (which is university’s student portal site. Details 

will be announced after enrollment). 

This system can be linked with LINE and its leased app. After enrollment, we will let you know 

about initial setting at Port Hepburn, so please make sure to check it. 
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